NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The Laurel School District will accept un-priced proposals until 10:00 a.m., CDT, Friday, April 26, 2019.

Bid #: 2019-02
Description:  Curriculum Books

Bid submittals will be evaluated and qualified bidders will be invited to participate in the Curriculum
Reverse Auction. The Curriculum Reverse Auction bidding will be held on Thursday, May 2, 2019, 10:00

a.m., CDT.

Official bid documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding. com, for a fee,
or by visiting www.laurelschools.org. All submissions must be sealed and clearly marked.

RFQ Curriculum FY20
In order to participate in the reverse auction, you must be registered at Central Bidding.

For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.
Bid documents may also be obtained from the Laurel School District at the Office of the Superintendent
of Education by contacting emailing your request at rrowzee@laurelschools.org, or by contacting
Rhonda Rowzee at 601-649-6391.

Electronic bids and/or reverse auction bids can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For any
questions relating to the reverse auction bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.

The Laurel School District reserves the right to reject any or all bids submitted and to waive any

informalities.



